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Welcome New Members

	· Zac Britton
	· Kirt O’Leary

	· Adam Marshall
	· Jye O’Leary

	· Jarrod Calton
	


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Please remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm and do not hesitate to speak to any of the Committee if you have any questions. Remember you must do 8 out of the 10 rounds to qualify.

Random Gate
Many thanks to Paul and Kylie McCartney from Bikeforce Southern River who have kindly donated the cost of the new random start gate system for our club. This new system will be implemented by all clubs nationally soon but we at Southside are very fortunate to have one of the first available. Thanks again Bikeforce Southern River.
Interclub Challenge
The first Inter club challenge will be held at Wanneroo BMX Club on Sunday 24th February. Inter clubs are open day competitions where riders compete for points for their respective clubs with an overall winning club on the day. It’s a great opportunity to race other riders in an open competition. Nomination forms are available on the BMXWA website.
Super Series

The first Super Series for the year is on Sunday 2nd March at Bunbury BMX Club. Nomination forms are on the BMXWA or Southside website. There is a new initiative for Super Series this year. It is a Free Ride Card. It allows anyone that has not done a Super Series event before to go for FREE twice. You must use it at another club other than your own. It is only for age classes and gives new riders the chance to experience racing at State level. The cards will be issued at the Club, so if you are interested please see Wendy at the registration hut.
Saturday Practice / Rostered Flag Marshalls

If you do happen to get to the track early on Saturday before racing, we need a few volunteers to be Flag Marshalls, before the rostered person comes on duty. If you are on duty and are available during practice as well that would be fantastic. We have people working on the track and need to make sure it is safe for the riders. Please see Marcus or just grab a flag while practice is on. We cannot drop the gate without the appropriate safety people in place.
Reminder — 37º Ruling

Please remember that if the forecast temperature the night before racing (Friday) is for temperatures of 37º or above for the next day there will be NO Saturday racing.
Coaching

Our coaching sessions with Jade McPherson on Thursday afternoons have been very popular and both sessions are now full. If there are any members interested in being coached there is a wait list that names can be added to. When we have enough names on the wait list we will start a third session. The cost is $10 per person per hour. Please let Tania know if you are interested. Email contact is: tan.rich@bigpond.net.au
Fundraising

We will be having an exciting Easter Raffle to raise funds for the club and will soon be asking for donations for our Easter basket prizes.
Riders Meeting & Bike Check
On Saturday 23rd February we will have riders meeting and ongoing bike checks. The meeting is for all riders and parents and is an opportunity for our officials to remind riders about the rules and regulations in BMX. Bikes will also be checked to ensure all riders’ bikes meet the minimum safety standards of the sport.

Calendar Changes
Please note that all changes made to our Club Calendar will be on the Southside BMX Website. All Round, Week numbers and Non Scoring days will be on this calendar.

	Licenses due to expire:


Kalen Barker
25 February 2008
Kye Barker
25 February 2008

Billy Bowen
6 March 2008
Zac Bradford
25 February 2008

Peter Choyce
24 February 2008
Scott Choyce
24 February 2008

Jacob Donnelly
24 February 2008
Scott Gaskin
12 March 2008

John Hedges
24 February 2008
Stephen Heyden
3 March 2008

Kurt Hough
6 March 2008
Lachlan Keogh
25 February 2008

Reid Kuller
25 February 2008
Tony Keogh
25 February 2008

Zachary McGlinn
24 February 2008
Haydn McTaggart
11 February 2008

Jessie Nelson
27 January 2008
Myles Phillip-Clarke
3 March 2008

Kaiden Plozza
24 February 2008
Matt Poore
17 March 2008

Kristian Purcell
24 February 2008
Michael Salmond
27 January 2008

Tyler Verschuren
3 March 2008

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Inter Club Challenge
-
Sunday 24th February 2008
· Super Series 1
-
Sunday 2nd March 2008 -Bunbury BMX Club
Forms for all these events are now on the BMXWA website

Thank you to our sponsors
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